
Friday, October 4, 2024 Announcements 
 

 Attention all Ultimate athletes. It's Friday and time for Ultimate Club! The weather is expected 
to be drier this afternoon, so we hope to see you all at Lynn Valley Field today after school. Drop 
ins are welcome! Bring a friend and check it out! 

 

 There will be basketball open gyms for all students in grades 9-12 on Monday, Thursday, and 
Friday mornings next week from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Students attending an open gym should bring 
their own basketball and wear appropriate gym attire. If you have any questions, please contact 
Mr. Pearce or Ms. Avefjall.  
 

 Congratulations to the Argyle cross country team as they competed in the 2nd league race of 
the season at Rice Lake.  Our senior girl’s team was narrowly edged by 1 point by Handsworth to 
come 2nd in the senior division; similarly, our junior girls were just 1 point behind WVSS for 2nd 
place in the junior girls division.  So many standout performances yesterday from our 
entire boys and girls team; Well done everyone and keep training and racing hard.  
 

 The senior boy’s soccer team won their match yesterday vs Sentinel. Go Pipers! 
 

 Congratulations to the Varsity girl’s volleyball team for beating Handsworth last night. For the 
first time in 10 years they won after five sets and multiple comebacks from both teams. All the 
girls fought long and hard to pull off the win in the end. Thank you to all who attended and 
cheered them on!! Go pipers!  
 

 Has this ever happened to you? You want to join a community with other yarn craft enthusiasts 
but there’s no yarn club at Argyle? Well no longer! Join the Yarn Club where you can learn, share 
patterns, and hangout! Every Thursday at lunch, starting today, in the textiles room, room 201. 
Hope to see you there! 
 

 Do you need a quiet place to study or want access to free tutors during lunch? The Argyle 

Homework Club is back this year and will be meeting every Thursday in room 274 (Mr. Pisica’s 

room) during lunch. We hope to see you there! 

 
 

 Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to attend upcoming Post Secondary Information sessions 
held at Argyle. On Tuesday October 8th, the University of Alberta will be here to meet with 
students at lunch in room 154.  Also on October 8th, Argyle will have its annual BC Post 
Secondary Fair after school in the multi purpose area from 3 - 5 pm.  Students and 
parents/guardians are invited to come browse the many BC Post Secondary tables to pick up 
info and ask questions.  
 

 Hey Argyle Grads! Get ready to kick off the year with our first Spirit Week! Each day will be 
packed with a fun theme to show off your school spirit. Monday will kick it off with Mathletes 
vs. Athletes, then Tuesday will be Tacky Tourist, Wednesday will follow with a Western theme, 
Thursday is Neon and lastly Friday will be Kindergarten! 

 


